

COLDHARBOUR SPORTS AND SOCIAL CLUB

Minutes of Committee meeting held on Tuesday 5th June at 7:30 p.m.
At The Plough Inn in the Barn, Coldharbour

Present: Garath Symonds (GS), Tiggs Morton (TM), Stewart Johnston (SJo), Stuart McLachlan (SMcL), Sue Smith (SS), Bernard Jupe (BJ), Dave Mir (DM)

Fore-note: Meeting started late. Started 7:52pm.

- 1. Apologies for absence:** Mark Donnison (MD),
- 2. Minutes of meeting 17th April 2018:** Agreed by the Committee. GS signed off.
- 3. Actions from previous meeting:**

3.1 TM- To speak to author about children's book reading in village.

3.2 SS- Shakespeare event- is it feasible? What day?

3.3 SS- Cinema night 24th August. SS to develop this and report back at next meeting

3.4 SS- Final Fridays do we keep or stop doing it altogether?

3.5 All- Village day to be discussed in more detail next meeting 5th June

3.6 Table Tennis- DM and MD to remove table tennis from village hall and put in pavilion.

- 4. Matters arising not covered elsewhere on the agenda:** None

- 5. Forthcoming Events:**

5.1 Children's book author to read in village-

Action - TM to speak further with author and Tony and Sally and set a date. Tony has agreed to have the book reading in church and he also wants to speak to the children about angels and introduce author. More to discuss at next meeting.

5.2 Shakespeare event- Tuesday 3rd July. Committee agreed adult tickets £15 and children £5. No AOP reduced ticket prices.

Action - SS to confirm contract with Festival Players and decide final details. SJo to find best beer to have at event. TM agreed to do marketing on social media- both Facebook pages- Coldharbour and the Abingers.

5.3 Final Fridays: Committee discussed if we should keep it or not. Does anyone use it? Is there enough interest?

Action - SMcL to email villagers and ask do they want to keep it or not? Feedback at next meeting.

5.4 Cinema night: Friday 24th August- committee feels that this is the event that begins the bank holiday weekend.

Action - SS to develop this further and we will all discuss this at next meeting. What film? What time?

5.5 Village day: Sunday 27th August 2018

To be discussed in much detail at next meeting in August. Cinema night and village day to be the first item to be discussed at next meeting and there should be enough time allocated for this to be covered in detail.

6. Pavilion: SMcL has stated solar panel project to be completed end of July. Still waiting to hear back from Mole Valley and should hear by 20th June. SMcL has updated showers and upgraded outdoor lighting. Overall improvements have been made both for enjoyment of villagers and to encourage more people to use the Pavilion as an events venue.

7. AOB: Subject of discussion- A previous member of the Cricket team has been banned from the Cricket Club. Should this be a lifetime ban or should he be allowed to apply for membership every 12 months? Does the committee have the right to make these decisions? Should the Cricket Club have a code of conduct? Should the committee oversee the code of conduct or should it be left to the Cricket Club? This was discussed at length. Final decision was made to continue the ban and that the Cricket Club will put in place a code of conduct for its members.

Meeting finished at 10:58pm.

Date of next meeting: Friday 10th August 7:00pm

TM –2018